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Greetings,        November 2015 

We are currently in the USA on our fundraising trip and also visiting with family, including a new 

granddaughter we had never met. Things are going very well on this side. We have already had 

two successful fund raising events and will be in a different church every Sunday until we return 

to South Africa on 5 January.  In South Africa, the du Plessis family has carried on with the 

house mother training every two weeks. They have been extra busy interviewing new house 

mothers for the opening of Dorothy house in January, and also searching for the children who 

will be living in that house. They have also interviewed and identified a teacher for our 1st – 3rd 

grade children. We will be educating our youngest children on the Fold property beginning in 

January. 

 

Our children did well in Prize giving this year. We are proud of them all. Next month will be very 

different at The Fold. For the first time ever, there will be no children at the Fold for about 4 

weeks. They will all be returning to a relative’s house. We return on 5 Jan and the children will 

all be back by the 7th in time to get ready for school the following week. 

 

 

 



 

 

Back in South Africa, members of the South African Air Force came with presents, pizza and 
beds for the children. Looks like everyone had a good time. Plus the mothers got another 
morning of training, this time on the subject of discipline. 

 

For our USA friends, please don’t forget to do your online shopping with www.goodsearch.com 
and use Prince Ministry in South Africa as the cause you want to support. November 29th is 
actually worth double the donation for all purchases.  We are working with www.goodshop.com, 
which has partnered with thousands of stores like Amazon, Old Navy 
(http://www.goodsearch.com/old-navy/coupons), and Best Buy to get you the best coupon codes 

and deals AND donate a percentage of what you spend back to help out!  You save money and 
help us - all for free!  Please check out Goodshop for the promo codes next time you are going 
to shop online. 

For our Oklahoma friends, remember our fund raiser at El Chico on 1 December from 5-10pm at 

101st and Elm street. Please tell your server you are there for the fund raiser. 

Prayer requests:  Teyani’s eye lesion. Selection of new house mothers. Short and long term 

volunteers.  Additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers. 

Protection and stability for The Fold children.  Long term funding for our school. 

 
Praises: Fundraising in the US is going well.  The local interests in The Fold continue to 
increase.    

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 

http://www.goodsearch.com/
http://www.goodshop.com/
http://www.goodsearch.com/old-navy/coupons

